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Dear Resident  

 

Car Drivers - We need your help! 

 

We have managed to keep all of our waste & Recycling collection services operating 

during this period even though the amount of waste we are collecting have risen by a 

quarter. 
 

But we need your help in continuing to deal with this heavy workload by ensuring all 

roads are accessible for our collection vehicles. 

 

It would make our job – and that of the emergency services – so much easier if 

everyone took care not to park in a way that blocks access for collection vehicles, and 

other large vehicles such as ambulances and fire engines. 

 

Please consider when you park whether a large vehicle would be able to get down the 

street. We want to continue to provide you with waste and recycling collections. 
 

Thank you for your help and co-operation during this difficult period 

Both vehicles need the space to manoeuvre to get safely into roads 
 

Thank you for your help and co-operation during this difficult period 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Georgina Blakemore 

Chief Executive  


